


The construction of this incinerator facility  in an urban environment that will affect 1000,s of people 
, including children, is Ludicrous, 
The toxic waste that will be generated, is bound to affect the health of locals, thereby ensuring the 
extra strain on our already overworked and  underfunded medical facilities. 
If the government is serious about looking after its citizens health and well being, over the 
almightyDollar, then this proposal, with the help of our government, will not get past its infancy,.. 
Regards 
 

 




